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It is with great sadness and heavy hearts, that the IBEW 2067 Business Office 

informs our Brothers and Sisters of a workplace accident that occurred yesterday 

which resulted in the death of two of our Brothers. 

 

Brother Scott Bill and Brother Cole Crooks worked on the Weyburn Distribution 

Crew. 

 

The Brothers and Sisters of IBEW 2067 send our deepest sympathies to the 

Families, Friends and Co-workers of Brother Scott Bill and Brother Cole Crooks. 

 

Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers this Thanksgiving Weekend.  

 

Let us be there for each other at this time of sorrow.  
____________________________________________________________________ 

B.M. Bro. William Campbell – WilliamC@ibew2067.com 

A.B.M. Bro. Bob Klisowsky – BobK@ibew2067.com 

A.B.M. Bro. Rick Keating – RickK@ibew2067.com 

A.B.M Bro. Colin Popoff – ColinP@ibew2067.com 

Admin Heather Noble – HeatherN@ibew2067.com 

IBEW Business Office – ibew@ibew2067.com 
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